The Peeler Family

Maintenance for Missions, Ministries and Local Churches



December 2004

Dear Praying Friends,

"Thanks be unto God for his unspeakable gift." 2 Corinthians 9:15. The Christmas season is here once again and we are reminded of God's gift to the world. Most around us will celebrate this time with worldly indulgences without ever stopping to realize what it truly means. How sad that most of the world doesn't understand the real meaning of Christmas. Please remember to pray for missionaries around the world. We thank you all for your continued prayers for us.

We have asked you all to pray for a trip to Ghana, Africa. The pastor that was getting this trip together has had to change his plans. He doesn't know now when he will be going. We are disappointed but know that God has a purpose in this. God's timing is always perfect so we will wait on Him.

We are excited about how God has answered our prayers for a vehicle. God supplied the truck we had prayed for and gave it to us for about \$5000.00 less than the usual market price. God is so good! We were able to witness to the seller of this vehicle. Please pray that Tom will accept Christ.

We wish you all a wonderful holiday season with your families. Please remember to pray for our ongoing requests: 1) new supporting churches 2) churches to present our ministry 3) future trips to help missionaries 4) unspoken requests. Thank you for writing to us. We appreciate your love and concern for us. We love you.

Serving the Savior,

Jack + Melinda

Jack and Melinda

Address: 120 Folkstone Court, Easley, SC 29640

E-mail: jackmpeeler@yahoo.com